
 

 

May 2, 2024 

 

The Honorable Tom Cole 
Chair 
House Committee on Appropriations  
Washington, DC 20515 

The Honorable Rosa DeLauro 
Ranking Member 
House Committee on Appropriations 
Washington, DC 20515 

 

Dear Chair Cole and Ranking Member DeLauro: 

I am requesting funding for New Malibu Stormwater Management Project in fiscal year 2026. The 
entity to receive funding for this project is the City of Orlando, located at 400 South Orange Avenue, 
Orlando, Florida 32807. The funding would be used for the reconstruction of an outmoded and 
underperforming stormwater management system which has led to frequent flooding in the New Malibu 
subdivision. The project is an appropriate use of taxpayer funds because the improvements are made to 
public infrastructure to prevent the health, social, and financial costs from the frequent street flooding 
which makes roads impassable by emergency vehicles and prevents residents from being able to safely 
exit their homes. 

The project has a Federal nexus because the funding provided is for purposes authorized by chapter 53 of 
title 49 of the United States Code.  

I certify that I have no financial interest in this project, and neither does anyone in my immediate family. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

Maxwell Alejandro Frost 
Member of Congress 

 

 


